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NKT Cables' involvement in a prospective submarine cable project 

NKT Holding A/S has become aware of market information regarding NKT Cables' involvement in a 

prospective submarine cable project named Gemini, which is owned by a consortium led by 

Typhoon Offshore B.V. 

 

NKT can confirm this involvement and if this involvement materialises into a firm and unconditional 

order, NKT will inform the market immediately though a company announcement.  

 

 
Yours sincerely, 

NKT Holding A/S 

Michael Hedegaard Lyng 

Group Executive Director & CFO 
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